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The “Personal Financial Management – How to Build a Working Budget” series starts 
on February 4, 2012 with a second workshop scheduled for February 18, 2012. The 
classes will be held from 10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. at 7 Glen-Ed Professional Park, Glen 
Carbon, IL 62034. Tuition is free. The goal of this project is to assist individuals, 
families, and businesses with planning, budgeting, communication, and credit 
management. The topic for the February sessions is how to manage “Millionaire Goals 
on a Shoestring Budget. Each class will feature different information and people may 
attend on one or both dates.

Reservations are required. All classes will be taught by Susan M. Young, CPA who was 
formerly a personal financial management instructor for the US Air Force. For more 
information and reservations, call 618-334-8887 or see the calendar on www.metrocpa1.
com..

Email is an acceptable, but not a totally secure, method of transmitting sensitive 
information. If you do not wish to have information transmitted via email, please contact 
our office immediately. Also, if you send essential information, to us, by email it is 
advisable to confirm receipt with a follow-up phone call or message to be sure the email 
was not eliminated by our screening software. This is especially important if you are 
sending an email which contains attachments.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE:Any U.S. tax advice included in this written or 
electronic communication was not intended or written to be used, and it cannot be used 
by the taxpayer, for the purpose of: (i) avoiding any penalties that may be imposed 



under the Internal Revenue Code or applicable state or local tax law provisions or (ii) 
promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter that is 
contained in this document.


